Farewell call from Ambassador of Pakistan
Thursday, 22 November 2018.

First Deputy Prime Ministeraﬁd Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Daci¢
received the farewell call from the Ambassador of the Islamic Republic of Pakistan to Serbia,
Mr. Syed Adil Gilani.

Minister Dacic extended cordial thanks to the Ambassador for the extraordinary engagement
and work done during his mission in Serbia with the aim of promoting bilateral cooperation
between Serbia and Pakistan, especially in the year in which we mark 70 years since the
establishment of diplomatic relations.

In the cordial talks, the two collocutors expressed mutual readiness to enhance the overall
bilateral relations between Serbia and Pakistan through future intensified contacts.




